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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

NO 3 of 2025 
 

Port of Newport 
 

Port users and tenants are advised that new level crossing barriers 
have been installed along Eastway Road, Newport Docks. This will 

be going live on Thursday January 23rd 2025 at 1600hrs. 
 

The existing warning lights and alarm will still be in place, 30 
seconds after this the barriers will be activated and lower into 

place until the train has passed, then they will raise again. 
 

For pedestrians walking along the Southern section of Eastway 
Road between the barriers when the alarm sounds, a refuge point 
off the road has been created to provide a designated safe place 

to wait whilst the train clears the crossing. 
 

All port users and tenants are asked to observe this new 
procedure which has been introduced as a result of increased rail 

movements on the Port estate. Please be patient and do not 
attempt to “beat” the barriers under any circumstances. 

 

 



 
 

                    Name : Matthew Moore 
                    Date : 21/01/2025 
                    Any Queries, please contact ABP on 02920 835023 

 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Port Users and Tenants may be viewed on: - 

www.southwalesports.co.uk 
 

 


